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We respectfully request that all users of Public 
and Private water sources immediately and 
voluntarily cease all outside use of water due to 
moderate (impending severe) drought conditions 
throughout our community and our region. 
 

Stephen M Carrier  
Emergency Management Director and Fire Chief 


